CALIFORNIA NEEDS STEM TEACHERS!

Have you considered becoming a K-12 STEM Teacher?

Join us via Zoom for a special Math/Science Single Subject information meeting! We have invited
a panel of CSUSB graduates, who are now praticing STEM teachers and leaders, who will be sharing
their experiences and thoughts that can help you make more informed decisions about becoming a
K-12 Math or Science teacher.

Get insights, ideas, and suggestions. Have your questions answered.

If you have ever thought about becoming a STEM teacher, join us to clarify your questions. If you have
not thought about becoming a STEM teacher, join us too, you will have new ideas about your future
career!

Panel discussion includes:

e Why do you decide to become a teacher?

e What motivate you to stay in teaching?

e How your ideas about teaching might have changed from when you were in the credential  pro-
gram to now?

e What are some suggestions you have for people who are interested in STEM teaching?

STEM Information Meeting

When: Thursday, May 28, 2020

Time: 3:00 - 4:30 P.M.

Where: Zoom Video Conference

Registration: Click Here: Zoom Registration

Schedule: 3:00 P.M. - 3:45 P.M. Panel discussion on becoming a STEM Teacher

3:45 P.M. - 4:30 P.M. Information on applying to the Single Subject credential
program (math and science).
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